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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Ahmed Bin Abdullah Al Mahmoud, 

Speaker of the Shura Council of the State of Qatar 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

It is my honor to extend to your Excellency the most sincere congratulation on your          

re-election as the Speaker of the Shura Council in its new term of legislature. 

 

During recent years, the Shura Council has spared no efforts to promote its status as part of 

the mandate to play a more active role in support of parliamentary diplomacy at regional 

and international levels. 

 

Affiliation to the Asian Parliamentary Assembly as full member and successful organization 

of the 140 IPU Assembly in Doha last year, which ended with adoption of a presidential 

statement on parliamentary diplomacy are two prominent examples of how Parliament of 

your country is determined to strengthen  parliamentary dimensions of international 

cooperation. 

 

In light of the foregoing, I hope to witness further enhancement of cooperation between the 

APA and the Shura Council, most particularly following containment of the global 

pandemic which has severely impacted our lifestyle in every aspect. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 

 

No. SG/2020/58 

Date: 4 November 2020     

tel:009821-26118827
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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Mohammad Bin Abdullah Al-Sulaiti, 

Deputy Speaker, 

Shura Council of State of Qatar 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

On behalf of myself and my colleagues in the APA Secretariat I would like to extend my 

warm congratulation to you on your re-election as Deputy Speaker of the Shura Council. 

 

I hope we will be able to further benefit from your parliamentary experience in the course of 

the new term of your Parliament for advancement of the objectives pursued by our 

organization. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 

 

No. SG/2020/59 

Date: 4 November 2020     

tel:009821-26118827
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